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Noticeboard
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• 16-17 Sept – Whole School Field Trip to 
Sable farms

• 23 Sept      

11:30  Parent assembly Y3 & Y4  

12:00 TPL Parents Social BBQ

• 30 Sept – Kasisi Outreach final day

• 30 Sept – Jr Gala @ LICS

Ms Tomidah 9 Sept
Ms Essy 11 Sept
Thapelo 11 Sept
AnnMarie 15 Sept
Takunda 18 Sept
Mwamba 27 Sept
Mutale 27 Sept



Stars of the Week



Early Years

For our IPC Unit on what it means to be an 'Animal Rescuer' we have been 

learning all about animals and in particular; how to care for them.



Early Years
‘’As responsible rescuers we have been 
taking great care of our two classroom 

Guinea Pigs, we named them 'Light and 
Ginger.' We have been interacting with 
them, understanding their needs, and 

making sure they are kept in a safe 
environment."

"We are learning to recognize 
the important connections, 

doing research about 
their origin, what food they 

eat and our role in their 
lives."



Year 1&2

For IPC this term we kicked off our new 
theme with our very own Olympic Games. 
This was a fun experience, and each 
learner received their very own 'gold' 
Olympic Medal.

However, disappointment soon settled in 
when they were told that it was in fact 
NOT real gold.



Year 3&4

We have learnt about different currencies that are 
being used all over the World. Most 
importantly, we have learned about the Kwacha 
and ngwee that we are all using in Zambia. Now, 
we need to plan our trip to to PEP and go and 
spend some of our pocket money.



Sport

Our sporting programme has 
started again in al earnest. Some 
of our friends were less than 
impressed with the first swim of 
the season, and others were more 
enthusiastic. 



Sport

An important focus in Physical Education 
is the improvement of fitness levels and 
students’ core body strength as well as the 
improvement of muscle tone. Our 
morning runs have assisted with this in a 
huge way. Important to note that students 
are expected to keep up their fitness levels 
during holidays. Healthy eating must be 
prioritised and exercise should form part 
of their daily routine.



We look forward to a busy term and many exciting activities. Some of the highlights to 
look forward to is the whole-school campout, the fishing competition, the school play 
as well as some educational excursions for our students.
Our first social event for parents and teachers is on Friday 23 September, in the form 
of a Bring & Braai and we look forward to a casual afternoon where teachers and 
parents can meet and have a chat in a casual environment (please note, it is not a 
parent consultation and we are all discouraged to discuss children’s progress on the 
day) Up for casual discussion will be various plans and ideas of how we are all going 
to work together to make TPL one of the premier schools in Lusaka and the plan to 
boost enrolment numbers going into the future.
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www.trident-lusaka.com
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Visit us today!


